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SECRETARY KISSINGER: We reviewed the clarifications that I brought 
back from Egypt today. We are in the process of working on a draft 
agreement and its annexes. The number of issues that remain to be 
settled is relatively small. Therefore, it is not possible every 
day to give a detailed progress report. We are continuing to make 
progress and we are working in a good atmosphere. 

FOREIGN MINISTER ALLON: As Dr. Kissinger said, we listened with great 
interest to the details which he brought back from Egypt, and in spite 
of making further progress, some further clarifications are needed. 
But the progress is encouraging and there is work to be done on the 
basic document as well as the additional papers. Tomorrow we shall 
concentrate on this work with the hope that we shall achieve further 
progress in the forthcoming couple of days. 

QUESTION: How many more shuttles do you think it will take to get 
the agreement? 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: Oh, I do not want to estimate it. I am beginning 
to enjoy myself here so I may stay around a bit. That was a joke now. 
Do not repeat that as a headline. (Laughter) I do not know. I do 
not want to estimate. 

QUESTION: Has the question of the technicians been settled? 

SECRETARY KISSINGER: I do not w~nt to go into details. 

* * * * 

Digitized from Box 13 of the Robert Anderson Papers at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




